Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Year 6 Parents, 28th June 2018

The staff and pupils would like to invite you to their end of year production of

Matilda, Child Genius

The production will take place here at school on the evening of Tuesday 17^{th} July. The start time is 7:00pm; entry will be from 6:45pm. The children will need to arrive at school by 6:30pm.

Because of strict Fire and Safety regulations we are only able to extend this invite to two adults per family. To minimise the disruption to local residents please park on the school's infant playground and enter the building through the infant's foundation 2 door.

The staff and children would also like to invite you to their leaving assembly in the main hall on Tuesday the 24^{th} of July at 9.15am. This is a special assembly dedicated to celebrating special memories of the children's experiences during their primary education. We advise you have a tissue at the ready!

The children are really looking forward to both events and have been practising very hard. I hope you are able to attend and I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Arnold Headteacher